
First International Computer Inc 
No.300,Yang Guang St., NeiHu, Taipei, Taiwan, 114 

 

Date: December 23, 2008 

To Whom it may concern, 

According to the internal  photos, some modifications are made and we, First International 
Computer Inc declared that it will be implemented to the production. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


